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RECEIVED
March 3. 1997

im MR 12 AM 8: 09
PRELIMINARY NOTIFICATION OF gCNbhURRENCE PNO-III-97-017

This preliminary notification constitutes EARLY notice of events of
POSSIBLE safety or public interest significance. The information is as
initially received without verification or evaluation, and is basically
all that is known by Region III staff (Lisle. Illinois) on this date.

Facility Licensee Emergency Classification
Wisconsin Electric Power Co. Notification of Unusual Event
Point Beach 1 Alert
Two Rivers. Wisconsin Site Area Emergency
Dockets: 50-266 General Emergency

X Not Applicable i

Subject: OUTAGE FOR PUMP REPAIR AND OTHER MAINTENANCE

On February 18. 1997. Unit 1 was shut down because of a possible problem
with the impeller of a Component Cooling Water (CCW) pump and a bearing
problem with a Service Water (SW) pump motor.

Inspections and repairs of the CCW pump and the SW pump motor were
completed on February 24 but the unit remained shutdown for additional
maintenance activities, including verification of operability of a
Residual Heat Removal system check valve. Unit 2 is shut down for
refueling and steam generator replacement.

On February 25. Unit 1 left cold shutdown in preparation for restart. As
of March 3. the startup continues to be delayed, however, pending
resolution of a potential bearing problem on the G03 emergency diesel
generator (EDG) (Unit 1 Train B). The G04 EDG (Unit 2 Train B) was taken
out of service due to a generator outboard bearing problem. The
licensee's initial review indicates that the G04 bearing damage
(fluting) was caused by the flow of electrical current through the
bearing assembly. Although no bearing degradation has been noted on G03
to date, the licensee is reviewing the potential for a similar problem
with G03.
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The resident inspectors have been monitoring the repair and inspection i

activities. !

The State of Wisconsin will be notified. The information in this !
preliminary notification has been reviewed with licensee management. l

1

This information is current as of 9 a.m. on March 3. 1997. '

Contact: J.MCCORMICK-BARGER MICHAEL KUNOWSKI ,

l

(630)829-9872 (630)829-9618
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